

Community Update

April 2023

25 Pollard Street, Boddington WA 6390

Phone: (08) 9884 2900

MGMOutreach+ (SMS): 0437 286 758

www.boddingtondhs.wa.edu.au School Star

Boddington

DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL





6 April 2023 End of Term 1



24 April 2023 Start of Term 2



26 April 2023

ANZAC Commemorative Ceremony - 9am

Correct at time of printing

BDHS POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR EXPECTATIONS



StriveDo your best.

ConsiderateBe caring and mindful of others.

Responsible

Do what is expected and own your actions.

From the Principal

It may be the end of the term but there has still been a lot of things happening at school before the holidays begin. It has been great to see the students so involved in all the activities and we are all looking forward to a well earnt break at the end of this week. Thank you to those community members who have purchased raffle tickets for our Easter Raffle. All funds raised are going towards our Nature Play Area project and the raffle will be drawn on Thursday, 6 April at our Easter Hat Parade, which starts at 9am at the school. Parents and community members are invited to come along to the parade which is always a great event.

CAREERS EXPO

On Friday, 24 March our Secondary students attended the Boddington Careers Expo which was held at the Recreation Centre. The Boddington Shire, in collaboration with Newmont, hosted this event and there was representatives from various businesses and organisations at the Expo to support students with developing and understanding their career pathway. This was a great opportunity for our students, and we appreciate the work of the Shire and Newmont in bringing this to our doorstep.







STUDENT COUNCILLOR LEADERSHIP DAY

On Wednesday, 29 March our Student Councillors, along with Mr Batt, attended a Student Leadership Day at Williams Primary School. The day was facilitated by Sophie Zadeh, a communication specialist who coaches leaders in government and large organisations on communication skills and public speaking. Our students worked together with other student leaders from schools in the Narrogin Network, which was a great opportunity for our students to broaden their friendship networks.





AUSKICK CLINIC

On Thursday, 30 March we had Paul Reid, the Regional Football Specialist for the WA Football Commission and Country Football WA, run clinics at the school to promote the upcoming Auskick season. Out students in Pre-Primary to Year 3 enjoyed the footy clinics and there is a lot of enthusiasm for Auskick at Boddington, which kicks off on Wednesday, 5 April. Thank you to Ms. Cristie Lock, our primary Physical Education and Health Teacher, who organised these clinics.













HERO HUNTER FUNDRAISER

The Student Councillors held a fundraiser on Friday, 31 March for the Hero Hunter Foundation. This foundation supports families that are affected by childhood cancer. This is a cause that is close to hearts of members of our school community and it was great to see students and staff dressed as a Superhero's to support this cause. We raised \$368 to donate to the Hero Hunter Foundation.









Danielle Roache

Principal

Email; danielle.roache@education.wa.edu.au